
Discussion Meet FAQ’s 

 

Q: Where will the Discussion Meet take place?  

A: The 2023-24 Competition will take place December 14-16 in Fort Wayne at the annual 

Indiana Farm Bureau State Convention in December. 

 

Q: What is the preferred dress for competitors? 

A: We would ask that all competitors dress in business professional wear for all rounds of the 

Discussion Meet competition. 

 

Q: Who will be allowed in the rooms? 

A: Anyone attending the Indiana Farm Bureau State Convention is eligible to watch each round 

of competition. Names of the competitors will be displayed outside of each room before each 

round.  

Q: Will the contestants receive feedback from the judges? 

A: Yes! We have created a survey card for judges to complete for each competitor they 

evaluate in each round. This feedback will be compiled and distributed following each round of 

the event. 

 

Q: How will the questions for Round One and Two be announced? 

A: The questions will be announced at the competitors’ and judges’ orientation on Thursday, 

December 14th.  

 

Q: Are props or visual aids allowed? 

A: No props or visuals are allowed in any of the rounds.  
 


